
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians:  
 
Our graduation ceremony will be a highly dignified event; therefore, students should dress appropriately for the 
occasion. Prom dresses and formal gowns are too formal for the occasion. Gentlemen should avoid wearing 
tuxedos. Strapless dresses, strapless tops, see-through materials, leggings, and spandex are not acceptable.  
 
Please strictly adhere to the following dress code guidelines:  
 
Ladies:  

● Dresses must NOT be seen from beneath your gown (top or bottom)  
● Dresses of any color are acceptable, since they cannot be seen  
● MUST wear dress shoes  
● Dress length MUST be at least knee length  
● Pants are acceptable, but MUST be BLACK slacks with a shirt following school dress code  

 
Gentlemen:  

● MUST wear BLACK dress slacks  
● MUST wear a WHITE or BLACK dress shirt (long or short sleeve)  
● MUST wear dress shoes with dress socks (no white athletic socks allowed)  
● Ties of any color are acceptable  

 
NOTES: 

●​ No sneakers, gym shoes, slides, etc. are permitted. ALL graduates must wear dress shoes.  
●​ ALL STUDENTS MUST WEAR THE SCHOOL PROVIDED STOLE AND TASSEL THAT COMES 

WITH THE CAP AND GOWN. STUDENTS ARE NOT ALLOWED TO WEAR DIFFERENT STOLES.  
●​ Students are allowed to decorate the top of their “CAP” as long as it’s school appropriate.  

 
Please refer to the student dress code for further guidelines, specifically noting “prohibited” apparel. Students 
will not be permitted to participate in graduation if they do not have on the appropriate attire listed 
above.  
 
Congratulations on your child’s achievements. We are looking forward to seeing everyone looking their best 
and enjoying this momentous occasion!  
 
Sincerely,  
Discovery High School Teachers and Administrative Staff  
(863) 268-7178  


